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Our school is a friendly and vibrant community, where all of God’s children 

flourish and gain the knowledge, wisdom and skills needed to care about 

themselves, their community and their world. 

Headteacher’s Update 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The weather hasn’t been kind to us this week and there have 
been quite a few wet play times – but it hasn’t dampened our 
spirits and we have had a lot of things to celebrate. 
 

First of all, St Mary’s has been chosen by the British Council for a 
special film that will be used with schools all around the country, 
explaining the benefits of working towards an International 
Schools’ Award. We have largely Mrs Cotton to thank for this 
honour, as her reputation goes before her and the British Council 
have sought her out. Anyway, the camera crew will be in next 
week and no doubt cause quite a stir! 
 

We also need to celebrate Father John, who has served the 
school for a number of years, taking assemblies and supporting 
staff with their professional development. John is retiring and 
relocating to Wales and we wish him every blessing as he begins 
his new adventure in such a beautiful part of the world. 
 

We have also celebrated on Monday the fantastic achievements 
of the school’s gymnasts who entered a local competition - 
where in Year 2, we got third place individual overall and second 
place team overall, and in Years 3 and 4, first and second place 
individual overall and second place team overall. 
 

At St Mary’s we celebrate so many things in so many ways: in 
class we have Dojo points which can be awarded for anything 
from good learning behaviours to demonstrating one of our 
school values. Every Friday we have Celebration Assembly where 
we celebrate outstanding pieces of work or acts of kindness, or a 
new pen licence or good attendance and of course, we have our 
Hot Choc Champs as well. We are so proud of each and every 
achievement that the children make and love seeing how proud 
they are of themselves. 
 

Why is celebration so important? Because celebrating personal 
achievements benefits our mental and physical wellbeing: it 
helps us to forget our troubles, brings us relief from stress and 
helps us to feel appreciated by being recognised. Let’s take every 
opportunity we can to celebrate one another. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Amanda 

 

Prayer of the Week    

Dear God, 

 

Please help us to be kind, helpful, selfless 
and not to judge one another. 
Please help my family and all of us. 

 

Amen 




